8 December 2003

PRESS RELEASE

Damage to Farm Fences

Local farmers in Colnbrook and Horton, J. Rayner & Sons Ltd., have spent over £1,000 in the last six months repairing chain-link fencing in Rayners Close which borders their farm.  This expenditure has been to no avail as since the repairs, the fence has been taken down in four places and damaged along its entire length.  

J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. are appealing to their good neighbours in Rayners Close to report any damage to the fence as they see it happening.  Please telephone 01753 68548 in full confidence where we have 24 hour, 7 days/week duty officers who will respond accordingly to your call.  

Unfortunately, the cost of the repairs to the farm property raises the question as to whether it is viable to farm the land in this area.  It will be a sad day when no farming activities take place in the villages of Colnbrook and Horton.

